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8th April 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are running an Athletics club for Key Stage 1 from Monday 29th April, 3:30-4:30pm. The club will run for 

7 weeks with the last session being on Monday 24th June. The club will be run by Sonic Sports Club.  

 

The club is £21 for a 7-week session and places are limited to 30 children. Please be aware that if we do not 

have a viable number of children then the club cannot go ahead.  

 

This term Sonic Sports club are requesting BACS payment direct to Sonic Sports for all clubs they run. Your 

place will be secured by: 

 Making a BACS payment to 20-77-85 03486273 stating child name and club they wish to attend 
as payment reference.  
 

 There will be a limited amount of spaces as detailed within this letter, we envisage parents 
booking quickly so please book as soon as you can to avoid disappointment.  

 

This will then reserve your space at the club, we apologise but no payment will mean no place. The reason 

for this is that unfortunately there has been a huge amount of admin time and debt in previous terms which 

school cannot afford.  

You will then be emailed (please ensure we have the most up to date email address) to confirm your child’s 

place and there will be a request for details that will need to be completed.  

 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

C Whelan 

Headteacher 
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